

Minutes of Management Meeting 8th March 2017

1. Apologies for absence were received from Colin Burgess and Roy Holland.

2. Minutes of meeting on 18th January 2017 were approved.

3. Although Lesley Dempsey was not able to help with the formation of a social committee she would still organise a trip to Torquay at the end of the year.

4. John Osborne is developing the website and intends that it will be up and running before the season starts. The whole committee thanked Bob Smith for the work done on the website in the past.

5. We could not accept the invitation from Yelverton to enter their tournament as our own triples competition fell on the same day.

6. Marcia, our Treasurer, said the accounts showed approx. £1000 more in the bank this year compared with last year but that we had not spent as much on the green as usual. It was agreed to fix this year's subscription at £88.

7. It was agreed that we buy 2 more benches.

8. Judy, our Ladies Secretary, reported that the ladies had been awarded a trophy for coming second in Division 2 of P&D League and would be playing in Division 1 this year. The propositions at the meeting were voted on as the club had agreed. The one regarding the rearrangement of matches was rejected and the one concerning unfinished or abandoned matches was accepted. Copies of the updated Rule Book are at the club.

Congratulations go to Judy who will be awarded her county badge at the match against Section 7 at Tavistock on 23rd May.

She finished by saying it was hoped that other club members would soon join Roseanne and her to become County players as the ladies had entered 10 County Games this year.

9. The meeting closed at 2.45pm.